
PUBLIC NOTICE OF LBC MEETING ON JANUARY 10, 2017 

The Local Boundary Commission (LBC) has received two requests for reconsideration – one for the 
Dillingham annexation decision and one for the Manokotak annexation decision.  

The commission will hold a meeting on January 10, 2017, at 10:00 a.m. whereby the commission will 
decide whether to grant or deny each request for reconsideration. If the commission grants either of the 
requests for reconsideration, the commission chair will set a schedule for parties to submit responsive 
briefs that support or oppose the decision being reconsidered, after which the commission will 
reconvene within 90 days to decide whether to change or uphold the decision being reconsidered. 

Other administrative matters will also be discussed at the meeting, including whether to suspend 3 AAC 
110.700(d) for the Nikiski incorporation petition.  

The meeting will be held in Anchorage, Alaska, in Room 1656 at the Atwood Building at 550 W. 7th 
Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99501 at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will also be available via teleconference by 
calling 1-800-315-6338 and using the access code 94587. All meeting materials are available online at 
the LBC website. Persons requiring accommodations should contact the LBC staff at 907-269-4587 by 
Monday, January 9, 2017.  

 

 


